
HOWNW.com  Adds  Section  on
Avoiding  Foreclosure  and
Fraud

PMAR’s  public  service  website,  HOWNW.com  (Home  Ownership
Opportunities  Northwest)  has  a  new  section  that  offers
consumers  information  from  reliable  sources  such  as  the
National  Association  of  Realtors®,  the  Federal  Trade
Commission, Fannie Mae and the Office of the Comptroller of
the Currency about how to avoid foreclosure and fraud.

To  explore  these  useful  new  resources,  visit:
http://hownw.com/consumer/avoidingforeclosure.asp
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